
  

Dear Friends,   
 
we are sorry but we do not have good news: 
 
We were under the mistaken impression that the situation with covid would be better and better 
everywhere and would enable participants from all over the world to come to Prague in September. But 
we were too optimistic. After a lot of emails coming from various countries we attained the knowledge 
that we are not able to organize the GARRM workshop and Intercomparison measurements as we like it 
... with its typical atmosphere and open for all radon rangers, open for the whole wide radon family.   
 
Therefore we are really very sorry, but the only chance from our point of view is to postpone the time 
for the GARRM workshop and RIM, probably to September, 2021. Please, we would appreciate your 
understanding and we are looking forward to meet you in Prague next time. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Matej 


